CONSORZIO INTERUNIVERSITARIO PER LO SVILUPPO
DEI SISTEMI A GRANDE INTERFASE

CSGlI Direttore Prof. Emiliano Fratini
c/o Dipartimento di Chimica “Ugo Schiff”’
Universita degli Studi di Firenze

CSGl

Subject: Call for a researcher within the Project “Novel nanogenerators of free radicals for
cancer therapy”

The examining committee for the call CSGI-VE-8/2024, made up of Prof. Pietro Riello, Dr. Massimo
Sgarzi and Dr. Sabrina Tamburini, met on August 28" 2024 at 08:30 am to evaluate the applications
received.

After a careful evaluation of the documentation presented, the committee, having taken note of
the declaration sent by the candidates that they are not in situations of conflict of interest towards
the members of the committee, and of the declaration of absence of conflict of interest of the
members of the committee towards of the candidates expressed in the award report, declares the
candidate Dr. Muhammad Adeel winner of the scholarships entitled “Novel nanogenerators of free
radicals for cancer therapy”.

Firenze, September 11t" 2024

(signed)
The examining committee
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